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For Immediate Release:                                                                 	Contact: Neal A. Patel
January 11, 2017							202-224-6244 
 
ICYMI: Heller Underlines Importance of I-11 in Confirmation Hearing
 
[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – Today, United States Senator Dean Heller advocated for important Nevada transportation priorities during the Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation’s confirmation hearing for the new Transportation Secretary nominee Elaine Chao. Specifically, Heller emphasized the need for appropriate resources to connect Nevada to Arizona through the construction of Interstate 11, as well as Nevada’s implementation of state-of-the-art transportation technologies and exponential growth in tourism. Click HERE or below to watch.
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